
New Year’s Eve

Rides are given from a bar or restaurant to someone’s home—not to other drinking locations.
 Due to the high number of ride requests on New Year’s Eve, rides cannot be guaranteed for everyone who calls.

Facebook.com/McDivittLaw

Twitter.com/McDivittLaw

Free Rides 
Courtesy of

Cab Service 
Provided by

Don’t Drop the Ball.
GET a FREE Ride Home.

Monday, Dec 31
10pm to 3am

In the Colorado Springs Area

719-777-7777


